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The PEAK 2.0 Evaluation preparation audit is intended to provide homes with a tool to help self-evaluate 
progress being made in the PEAK 2.0 program. It should help identify areas of practice that may need 
additional work, prior to the PEAK evaluation. 

The Evaluation preparation audit is not intended to be a comprehensive review, and should not be 
considered a sole predictor of the homes final evaluation results. It should simply help homes think 
about the program criteria and how practices in the home compare to the criteria.  

An audit has been developed for each of the program’s core areas. If you plan to be evaluated on a core, 
simply print the audit for that core and following the instructions. Remember, the self-audit is only 
intended to serve as a tool for the home and completion is not required by the program.  

It is suggested that the home involve as many team members as possible in the audit process to help 
prepare for your evaluation. 

Once the audit has been completed the team is encouraged to look at the program criteria for any core 
area that concerns are identified to consider if changes may need to be made in practice. It may also be 
helpful to review the Core Consideration for that area for additional considerations. These can be found 
on the PEAK 2.0 website.  


